
 
 

 

                                                                                                                    Dated - 18.7.2024 

 

APPEAL 

 

In view of the beginning of the new Semester, and various activities being organized by the 

student bodies, all stakeholders of the campus are appealed to maintaining discipline and 

peace on campus while participating in any kind of gatherings. 

 

Attention is invited by all the stakeholders of the University to the Hon’ble High Court 

direction which restrain anyone from holding any demonstration/ dharna/mass gathering 

within a 100-metre periphery of the administrative block of the University.    

Your cooperation in upholding a peaceful and disciplined campus is crucial. Security Branch 

should immediately be informed in case anyone is found to be indulging in unauthorized 

activities.  

 

The administration firmly reiterates its commitment to zero tolerance towards any form of 

violence or indiscipline on campus and appeals to all stakeholders of the campus to desist 

from all such activities.  

           

Cooperation from all stakeholders in this regard is highly solicited.  

 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

                                     
(REGISTRAR) 

 

 

 

 

 

  


